This is to inform all 1965 Cocoa High and Cocoa Beach High school classmates that we are planning a 40th class reunion June 17, 18 & 19, 2005.   

 

If you know anyone that has not been contacted by us, please send us their mailing addresses or email addresses, if they have one.  Please send it to Bob DeWitt at rcdewitt@peoplepc.com  or to his home address:

Bob DeWitt

1011 Lee Ave.

Rockledge, FL 32955

 

Below is a list of web sites for more information on our class.

The Cocoa High Alumni site:
http://www.cocoahighalumni.com/
 
Bob Mayo’s Home Page
http://www.cherokeebob.com
 
John Siebenthaler’s  Home Page
 
http://www.cocoahigh65.com
 We will meet the third Thursday of each month through May to organize this event for you and hope to make it a memorable experience for everyone. 

 

Cocoa High/Cocoa Beach High Class of 65 

Reunion Committee

